Telephone Service Extension Announcement

Dear Valued Customers,

We are excited to announce an extension of our telephone service hours to better accommodate
your needs. Starting from November 1, 2023, our customer service representatives will be
available to assist you:

e Monday to Friday: 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM
e Saturday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
e Sunday: Closed

If you have any questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us during
these hours.

Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,
The Customer Service Team



